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From: Annabel Richards <asrwinmalee@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, 27 February 2023 10:31 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Fwd: TPC Direction 3 Feb 2023 : LPS-GEO -TPS Annabel Richards (Rep 8)
Attachments: TPC_GEOLPS_Directions_ARichards_OldFarm_See_Rep16_APPENDICES_pp14-16

_PerrinFarmPrecinct_FROTHInc.pdf

Categories: Tami

----- 
Date: Mon, Feb 27, 2023 at 9:13 PM 
Subject: Re: TPC Direction 3 Feb 2023 : LPS-GEO -TPS Annabel Richards (Rep 8) 
To: <tpc@planning.tas.gov.au> 
Cc: Annabel Richards <asrwinmalee@gmail.com> 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

As requested by the Commission, I enclose a copy of the map/diagram that identifies the 'old farm at Low 
Head'. 

This is the same 1918 Certificate of Title referred to as the  'Former Perrin Farm Precinct' in FROTH 
Representation 16. 

Kind regards. 

Annabel Richards 

M. 0402645002
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1918 Perrin Farm Precinct Title  
CT 783/53 (2pp Extract of 7pp  Historic Folio.) 
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